
The CT Advisory Council on  

Palliative Care 

Gaps in access to quality Palliative Care have been identified 
for those with serious illness living in the community.   

Join the Council on November 12th to explore opportunities 
to offer more comprehensive services in advance care plan-
ning, access to serious illness resources, and education of 
providers, patients and citizens of Connecticut 

 
November 12, 2019 

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm 

CT State Capitol, Room 310 

210 Capitol Ave, Hartford, CT 

A Summit on  

Serious Illness in 

Connecticut 

Presents: 

Open to Legislators, State Agencies, Healthcare Providers and the Public! 

Any questions, please contact Grisel 
Merced at DPH 860-509-7406 or 
grisel.merced@ct.gov 

mailto:grisel.merced@ct.gov

